
Dear Parents, 

If you've heard your student mention College Board but still don't know exactly what that means, this 

information is for you.  

College Board is a non-profit testing program that prepares students for college/future success.  Erie High 

School uses College Board for our state standardized testing, PSAT/NMSQT (juniors prep for the SAT and 

potential qualification for scholarships), SAT, and all of our AP Exams.  College Board provides the majority of 

standardized testing for our students. Those scores help our students measure their college readiness (PSAT 

and SAT) as well as provide opportunity for students to earn college credit (AP exams). 

For these reasons, it is critical that students create a College Board account and can access it easily. 

Students have been given time during Advisory to create a College Board account and/or make sure they can 

successfully log into their account. Access to this account will be especially important when PSAT, SAT, or AP 

scores become available. If students are continuing to have issues accessing their accounts, please use the 

following resources: 

RESOURCES FOR COLLEGE BOARD ACCOUNT ISSUES: 

1. If students cannot log in, they should try to remember if they used a different email or password than 

what they are trying. We are finding students forgot they used a personal email instead of a school 

one, etc. 

2. If a student used a school email for their username, it doesn't allow special characters. Usually deleting 

the period between names clears up this issue. 

3. Students should use their own email, not a parent's.  

4. Please review ​this page​ for account help. 

5. The student can also call College Board (parent may assist but the student must be present when 

making the call) 866-315-6068.  

6. Students may need EHS's School Code: 060545 

7. Please use these CB links to access more info: 

SAT: sat@info.collegeboard.org 

PSAT-related assessments: psathelp@info.collegeboard.org 

AP: apstudents@info.collegeboard.org 

General questions: ​Contact us 

Students should save their College Board login in a safe place so they can continue to login in future years. 

PSAT/NMSQT (the test juniors took on Oct. 16) scores will be available around December 3rd. Scores will be 

accessible via CB accounts. If your student took a practice test (9th or 10th graders) unofficial scores through 

the district will be available before Thanksgiving break. 

https://pages.collegeboard.org/account-help
https://pages.collegeboard.org/contact-us


AP REGISTRATION REMINDER: If your student is taking an AP class this year, the ​deadline for AP Exam 

registration is Nov. 2, 2019.​ This is a College Board deadline and the exams will be ordered based on the 

registrations completed by this date. Please contact Ms Pohlman if you have any questions about AP testing 

registration. Follow ​this link​ to register and pay for AP testing. Registration is not complete until payment is 

received. 

Please contact Ms Pohlman will any College Board testing questions or concerns.  

All juniors will take the SAT on April 14th.​ This is a state assessment and required for all juniors. Students will 

be able to use this score for college admissions and there will NOT be a fee for this exam.  

If you have any questions about the information in this email, please contact the school at (303) 828-4213. 

 

https://stvrain.revtrak.net/

